…or perhaps it was something we didn’t say?







April 1, 2001

Dear Alumni:

As the Annual Giving Director, my primary responsibility is to convey how critical private support to is to UNF.  We know that you have committed to help the UNF Annual Fund in the past and we’re concerned that you did not renew your support to the Annual Fund during our most recent call to you.

One of the most important things you can do today is continue your support of UNF through the Annual Fund.  Private support, at all levels, is vital to the academic success of this great University.  It enriches each student’s experience, and even increases the value of a UNF degree.  We’d like to make another pitch for your continued support – your gift does make a difference!

As you have been a leader in supporting the University through the Annual Fund in the past, would you please continue that generosity and make your gift today?

On behalf of all those who benefit from your commitment, thank you for your consideration.







Sincerely,







Lise M. Amundrud







Director of Annual Giving

P. S. I’ve included some address labels for your use.  As a loyal alumni, use your first address label on your gift envelope for UNF!  Each time you use another label I hope you are reminded how much we appreciate your support for your alma mater.

